## POLICE ATHLETIC LEAGUE, INC. (PAL)

The Police Athletic League, INC. (PAL) Meeting was held on July 18, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. with Chief Marvin Mailey presiding. Members of the PAL Board in attendance were Kevin Baird, Esq. Dr. Wilma Mishoe was absent.

## PAL PROGRAM UPDATES / NEW BUSINESS

Lieutenant Kober mentioned that the A Day in their Boots event was a success with approximately 100 children and their parents attended the event. A survey monkey is being done for this event for suggestions/reviews.

PAL, along with the CPU unit will continue to host drop events, the past events have had approximately 20 participants.

The Fitness League will be held on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays, with about 40-50 children that have registered.

Football will be held at Delaware State University on July 28, 2018 from 0800-Noon with possible assistance from University of Delaware players.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

Lieutenant Kober stated discussions continue with local businesses to donate a van for transportation of PAL participants.

## **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

Chief Mailey announced that National Night Out will be held on August 7, 2018 at the Blue Hen Corporate Center.

Mr. Baird stated that he is proposing a \$5,000 gift from the Masonic Charities, to which he is a member.

Chief Mailey stated that Councilman Lewis would like to be advised of PAL events and to send the information via email to the City Clerk's Office.

The next meeting was scheduled for September 12, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 2:13 p.m.

Attachment #1 - PAL Donations